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Beaufort County Human Services Building To 

Close Early for Emergency Maintenance 
 
Due to emergency maintenance repairs, the Beaufort County Human Services 
Building, located at 1905 Duke Street in Beaufort, will be closed from 12 noon to  
5 p.m. today, Friday, July 20.  All County and State offices located in this building 
will resume normal business hours on Monday, July 23.  For more information, 
contact the Beaufort County Facility Management Department at 843-255-2748. 
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